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H.B. No. 346 Making Appropriations to the University of Hawaii

The University of Hawaii Professional Assembly believes it is imperative that current
programs have adequate faculty, facilities and resources for learning before new
programs are established. The mounting revenue pressures already place at risk
current programs. New programs are not a prudent path to undertake at this time.
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